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Sommer 2017 – Esvinella Diaz berichtet: 

„Pagiging nars ay isang bokasyon” 
 
The Philippines has always been a beautiful country to me. Defined by its pristine beaches, the lush and 
supple vegetation, and most of all its friendly and happy people contributed positively in my decision to have 
my internship in the country of my heritage.  
 
The Northern Samar Provincial Hospital located in Catarman was very accomodating and welcoming in 
allowing me to serve and care for its patients. It was definitely an eye-opening experience, due to the fact 
that equipment and resources are different to European standards. However, my stay proved to be enriching 
and empowering. The exposure to the Philippine healthsystem helped me realize the relevance of good 
nursing care and to appreciate this profession even more. 
 
The Philippines will always have a special place in my heart. 
 
 


